
Sacramento City Unified School District 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The Sacramento City Unified School District hereby gives notice that a  
Public Hearing will be held as follows: 

 
 

Topic of Hearing: 
 

Public Hearing on the renewal request of the charter petition for Sol Aureus College 
Preparatory and material revision to add Transitional Kindergarten. 

 
Copies of the submitted charter may be inspected at: 

 
https://www.scusd.edu/charter-renewal 

or  
Serna Educational Center 

5735 47th Avenue 
Sacramento, CA 95824 

 
The Sacramento City Unified School District Governing Board will hold a public hearing in 

accordance with Education Code section 47605 (b) to consider the level of support for the 
petition to renew the charter of the Sol Aureus College Preparatory and material revision to add 

transitional kindergarten by teachers employed by the school district, other employees of the 
school district, and parents. The district received the renewal petition on September 11, 2024. 

 
Per SCUSD Board Bylaw 9323, Individual speakers shall be allowed two minutes to address the 

Board on each agenda item. The Board shall limit the total time for public input on each item to 
15 minutes. 

______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

HEARING DATE:  October 24, 2024 
 
TIME:  Open Session at 6:30 p.m. – Please see Board Agenda for Specific Time 
 
LOCATION:  Serna Educational Center 
                       5735 47th Avenue 
                       Sacramento, CA 95824 
 
FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION CONTACT: Amanda Goldman, Director of Innovative Schools 
916-643-9428; Amanda-Goldman@scusd.edu 

https://www.scusd.edu/charter-renewal

